
 

 

 
 
August 29, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The port of Honolulu will have modified operating hours for the following services for today only: 
 

• Dry Palletized Cargo: CLOSED 
 
There are NO changes to the operating hours of any other services, including the Libby 
Container Station.   Dry palletized cargo service will reopen on Friday, August 30, 2024.   
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for customer notices at 
www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi. 
  
Mahalo for your patience and understanding.  
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
 

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/
https://youngbrothershawaii.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5958193a0b365cc8564157f98&id=f572c919f1&e=a4356de0d2

